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IEEE P802.21 Media Independent Handover Services

Tentative Minutes of the IEEE P802.21c Task Group teleconference 
Chair: H Anthony Chan
Vice Chair: Dapeng Liu
Technical Editor: Charles Perkins

Secretary: Hyunho Park
1. Teleconference (20:00 ET -21:45 ET): 26 February, 2013
1.1  Teleconference was called to order by H Anthony Chan at 20:00 ET
1.2  Attendance: H. Anthony Chan (Huawei), Charlie Perkins (Huawei), Yoshihiro Ohba, Hyeong-Ho Lee (ETRI), Hyunho Park (ETRI), Subir Das (ACS)
1.3  Charles E. Perkins, editor of IEEE 802.21 TG (Task Group) c, and attendees begin to discuss about resolution for IEEE 802.21c Draft.
After the 2nd Working Group Resolution, comments were gathered and written as “LB Comments and Resolution (DCN# 21-13-0033-00).” Subir Das suggested coloring for showing whether comments are solved or not. Charles E. Perkins suggested unification of comment number and line number of “LB Comments and Resolution (DCN# 21-13-0033-00)” to keep from confusion. The coloring and line number issues were determined to be updated in the next comment resolution document.
Regarding security issues, Charles E. Perkins and Yoshihiro Ohba exchanged their own opinions. For better discussions about security they decided to discuss with Lily Chen.

Needs of informative sections for the standard was discussed. H. Anthony Chan answered that the motivation of informative sections should be shown if the informative sections are really needed.
H. Anthony Chan asked for volunteers for updating the draft. Hyunho Park volunteered for Clause 12.3, Annex Q, Annex S, and Annex T.
1.4  Teleconference was adjourned at 21:45 ET
